PFC2018-1357
Letter of Support from Councillor Sutherland (Confidential) ATTACHMENT 2

Office of the Councillors

November 22, 2018

Councillor Ward Sutherland
PO Box 2100 Stn M, #8001
Calgary, AB T2P 2M5

RE: Haskayne Legacy Park Naming

To Whom It May Concern,

it is my pleasure to provide this letter of support to formally name the new park located on the
east side of the Bearspaw Reservoir, “Haskayne Legacy Park”.

This park will offer Calgarians the ability to enjoy landscapes and spectacular views of the
mountains and prairies. It is fitting to name this park after the Haskayne family because Richard
Haskayne is a Calgarian who has displayed exemplary public and community service. Not only is
he known for his generosity and success, but he has also built a strong reputation based on his
high standards for business ethics.

The family’s kindness dates back to the First World War, when Richard’s parents owned a meat
shop and helped out their neighbors in need. He credits his parents for teaching him the value
of compassion and hard work. The park would have also not been complete without the
significant land donation Mr. Haskayne and his family made.

| applaud the Haskayne Family’s service to the community and | believe in recognizing them for
all their generosity and philanthropic efforts that have greatly benefitted our city. it would be
most appropriate if this new park is named in their honour.

Warm Regards,

lor Ward Sutherland
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